
SEC Thailand’s public hearing on the proposal and draft regulation to allow trading of 
tokenized carbon credits and emission reduction instruments through digital asset 
exchanges, brokers and dealers  

The Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) is seeking public comments on the proposal and 
amendments to the related regulations to allow trading of tokenized carbon credits, tokenized 
renewable energy certificates (RECs) and tokenized carbon allowances through digital asset exchanges, 
brokers and dealers. The proposal aims to enhance the trading of carbon reduction instruments 
through business operators under the supervision of the SEC and to help promote the green economy, 
which is in line with the policy of achieving carbon neutrality and net zero greenhouse gas emissions 
of Thailand, including supporting Thailand to become a regional hub for carbon credit trading. 

The major changes that will be introduced by the SEC’s proposal include: 

1.  Allow digital asset exchanges, brokers, and dealers to offer the services for tokenized carbon 
credits, tokenized RECs, and tokenized carbon allowances as an additional business  
2.  Digital asset exchanges, brokers, and dealers that wish to provide those digital tokens must have   

(1) an effective system or standard for the listing and delisting of the tokens. 
(2) a system or standard to provide sufficient information on such tokens. 

3.  Digital asset exchanges, brokers, and dealers must maintain their operations in accordance with 
the conditions under which they were authorized to conduct additional business. 

For further details of this public hearing, please visit www.sec.or.th/hearing. Stakeholders and 
interested parties are also welcomed to submit comments and recommendations via the SEC 
Thailand’s website or email: chananchida@sec.or.th or thanapatk@sec.or.th  

The public hearing ends on 12 May 2025. 
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